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APHIS Announces New NAPPO
Strategic Plan (2022-2026)
Print

On July 13, the North American Plant Protection Organization (NAPPO) Executive
Committee approved the new 5-year Strategic Plan (2022-2026). You can view the
new Plan and letter of introduction on the NAPPO website.

The new Plan lays out the NAPPO Mission Statement, overarching challenges and
opportunities, and strategic goals for the next five years.

We want to take this opportunity to acknowledge and thank the NAPPO stakeholders
who provided feedback on the strategic plan. Because of your input, the new plan
will help NAPPO and its member countries focus its priorities over the next five
years.

For information on NAPPO initiatives and how APHIS is involved, contact PPQ’s
NAPPO Technical Director, stephanie.m.dubon@usda.gov, and visit the NAPPO
website. 

Stay Involved!

U.S. stakeholders are vital to the work of the International Plant Protection
Convention (IPPC) and North American Plant Protection Organization (NAPPO). Your
input on proposed projects, review of draft standards and documents, and
participation in IPPC and NAPPO events ensures we are developing relevant
standards that advance U.S. harmonization goals. Standards facilitate the safe trade
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of plants, plant products and other regulated articles while protecting the
environment, harmonize plant protection policies and practices among and between
trading partners in North America and internationally, and provide a critical
framework for addressing phytosanitary trade issues and negotiating market access
requests.

Spread the Word! If you represent a large organization or association, please
distribute this message to your membership.

Stay Connected! To receive these updates in your inbox, please subscribe to the
APHIS Stakeholder Registry and select the “International Phytosanitary Standards”
topic.

USDA touches the lives of all Americans each day in so many positive ways. In the
Biden-Harris Administration, USDA is transforming America’s food system with a
greater focus on more resilient local and regional food production, fairer markets for
all producers, ensuring access to safe, healthy and nutritious food in all
communities, building new markets and streams of income for farmers and
producers using climate smart food and forestry practices, making historic
investments in infrastructure and clean energy capabilities in rural America, and
committing to equity across the Department by removing systemic barriers and
building a workforce more representative of America. To learn more, visit
www.usda.gov.
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